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【Notice of Article Publication in “South China Morning Post”】

The interview article of Kyoichiro Oki, President of SPK Corporation, was 
published on the website of “South China Morning Post”.

Please see the article from here.

“South China Morning Post” was established in 1903. It is an English-language 
newspaper which has been published in Hong Kong and read in Asian countries.

Excerpt from the article.

In the spring of 2022, the article will be published in the newspaper of “South 
China Morning Post” following publication on the website.

【Inquiry Recipient】
SPK Corporation

Investor and Public Relations Office

5-4 Fukushima 5-chome, 
Fukushima-ku, Osaka 553-0003, Japan
TEL +81-6-6454-2578
FAX +81-6-6454-2494
E-mail: kouhou@spk.co.jp

9th July 2021

https://www.scmp.com/country-reports/country-reports/topics/japan-business-report-2021/article/3137868/global-auto-parts
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